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Oregon has a problem. Its voter rolls are a mess with non-citizens and others who 

have no right to vote and dead people. We have counties with voter rolls with 

numbers more than 100% of eligible voters. We see evidence of ineligible voters who 

have voted. Oregon has refused to fix its voter rolls. Allowing ballots to come in 5 

days post-election was ruled illegal in one circuit court and is headed to the supreme 

court. 

 

Going back to in person voting with ID would solve the major issues in Oregon voting. 

An added benefit is that we would know the results the same night. Each precinct 

used to count the votes and roll them up to the county and the state. Oregon could 

have secure and fair elections again. 

 


